
The First Nations Eye Health Alliance are pleased to unveil our new logo and artwork: Pathways 
to Healing for our communities. 

Designed by contemporary Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander artist Dennis Golding (Kamilaroi/
Gamilaraay) the artwork speaks of contemporary and traditional pathways that support healing 
and wellbeing in our communities. The artwork and logo acknowledges and celebrates the 
diversity of First Nation people in Australia and how we connect with to one another through these 
pathways as one people. 

FNEHA is a self determined Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander corporation that aims to prevent 
vision loss and blindness in Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander communities nationally. We aim 
to work together utilising traditional and contemporary knowledges and pathways to strengthen 
health outcomes for Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander communities so that they are healthy 
and flourishing.

More information the artist, Dennis Golding can be found here.

More information on The First Nations Eye Health Alliance can be found here.

For more information, contact Nick Wilson via heyyoumob@fneha.com.au or visit our web-
site at www.fneha.com.au 
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